
 

 

24th June 2015 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
4LM Sleepover at School 

New date: Friday 11th September 
 
As you will know, following the Auction of Promises last month, your child’s class won a sleepover at 
school as a result of some parents of children in 4LM bidding the most money on the night or by sealed 
bids. Every child is invited to the sleepover, regardless of whether or not you contributed to the winning 
bid.  
 
After having to reschedule, due to the original date of 26th June proving difficult for many families, the 
sleepover at school will now happen on Friday 11th September 2015. When looking at potential dates 
and speaking with families, we found that having the sleepover before the summer holiday meant that 
some children would miss out on enjoying this class prize. 
 
We’d like as many children as possible to be able to take part and this new date will hopefully provide 
enough planning time and notice so that every child will be able to enjoy a really fun sleepover at 
school. 
 
Please drop your child off at school at 6.00pm (all children should have their dinner at home before 
coming to the sleepover). The following morning, children can be collected at 9.00am. 
 
I hope your child has a fantastic time at the sleepover! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 


